NGL & Erosion Control Group, LLC
624 Atlanta Hwy. NW
Winder, GA 30680
(770) 586-0372

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing you today to withdraw from our contract with DeKalb County Contract
(#1151233). Due to unforeseen circumstances, and taking into consideration all aspects of the
contract, scope of work, and timelines, we feel that we cannot provide these services to DeKal
County in a consistent and timely manner at this point in time. This decision has not been
reached lightly, we regret that we have to withdraw from this contract, as we were very much
looking forward to working with DeKalb County and K2R Legacy Group. | wholeheartedly
apologize for this inconvenience and | wish all involved parties the best in all of their future
endeavors.
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James Scott




